
From: DPSRiskManagement
Subject: Bulletin for Respiratory Viruses - Update
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 5:38:23 PM
Attachments: Bulletin 20020323.pdf

DPS Employees,
Attached is the latest bulletin with information for DPS employees
regarding COVID-19. The Bulletin can also be found on the DPS Risk
Management Share Point site here. If you have any questions please let us
know.
Respectfully,
DPS Risk Management/Internal Incident Coordination Center
DPSRiskmanagement@dps.texas.gov
512-424-7798

mailto:DPSRiskManagement@dps.texas.gov
https://portal.tle.dps/sites/admin/SIO/EP/RiskManagement/Shared%20Documents/Bulletins/Bulletin%20for%20Respiratory%20Viruses%2020020323.pdf
mailto:DPSRiskmanagement@dps.texas.gov
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DPS is taking steps to continue providing essential services to the public and 
a safe work environment to our employees.  


 
Situational Awareness for Employees 


Scammers are promoting bogus cures, offering fake test kits, sending hoax 
text messages, and generally preying on virus-related fears. DPS employees 
should be aware and avoid these scams.  To this end the Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC) today launched a COVID-19 Consumer 
Warnings and Safety Tips webpage.  


Time Tracking 
All DPS employees currently working in relation to the DPS COVID – 19 
response should record their time spent working on COVID-19 tasks. 
Instructions on how to do this can be found here, and the applicable Labor 
Account code and Speed Chart number for your Division/Section/Unit can be 
found here. For questions, please contact your CAPPS HR Super-User. 


Anticipate Slower Network and Application Access 
As more people work remotely, DPS users may experience delays in access 
to applications and systems because of the increased demand for internet 
bandwidth at the community, neighborhood, and home office level. The 
following guidance may help you with work-from-home access: 


• If your home network access is slow, consider reducing non-work 
related network streaming in order to prioritize agency work you are 
performing using the network.  


• Do not stream non-agency related material on your agency device 
while connected to the VPN. Streaming video, music, or downloading 
large amounts of data will consume internet resources that are being 
shared by the entire agency and could reduce others’ ability to 
complete their work. 


• Follow news using other devices such as television or radio while 
working at home to reduce the demand for home network bandwidth. 



https://www.fcc.gov/covid-scams

https://portal.tle.dps/sites/admin/SIO/EP/RiskManagement/Shared%20Documents/Labor%20Account%20Codes%20and%20Speed%20Charts/ESS_09%20Entering%20Labor%20Account%20Codes.pdf

https://portal.tle.dps/sites/admin/SIO/EP/RiskManagement/Shared%20Documents/Labor%20Account%20Codes%20and%20Speed%20Charts/Labor%20Codes%20and%20Speedcharts%20.pdf
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• If you need large amounts of data to perform your duties, plan a time 
in the evening or after hours to download data to your agency device 
for the next workday. 


 
Phone Numbers for Office Closures 


For information on office closures and facility information please call your 
Regional Employee Information Line. 


Region 1 214-861-2008 Region 5 806-740-8888 
Region 2 281-517-1411 Region 6 210-531-2299 
Region 3 956-565-7555 Region 7 / HQ 512-424-7777 
Region 4 915-849-4011   


 
 
DPSRiskManagement@dps.texas.gov 
512.424.7458 
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